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The Gallery of Art in Giving 
Every art purchase funds innovative childhood cancer research 

Winter 2018- In this issue:   
 

 “Fun” Raiser event at Glass House  
 Featured New Art in Giving Artists 

 BioMed Realty’s 200 Sidney Street, Cambridge, MA  

 Alexandria ’s One Kendall Square, Cambridge, MA 
 News and Upcoming Events 

o IIDA Recognition to Art in Giving 
o New mosaic studio- Audrey Markoff 

o Join us: Café Flour-January 25th 2:00 pm 

October 12 “Fun” Raiser at 

Glass House 
 
 
Art in Giving hosted a “fun” raiser 
event at the Glass House in Kendall 
Square on the evening of October 12 to 
raise money for pediatric cancer 
research.  Because of generous artists, 
100% of the proceeds from a silent 
auction benefited the Rachel Molly 
Markoff Foundation. The night was a 
success, turning a profit of over 
$17,000.  While enjoying the ambiance 
of beautiful works of art, guests raised 
money for an important cause.  
 
 

 
Attendees gather around a mosaic donated by  
artist Audrey Markoff. 
  

 

       

Sal Zinno, of Biomed Realty, center, helped  
organize the event.  

 

“At BioMed Realty, art and design are essential to making glass, steel and concrete 

come to life. We are proud to display the beautiful works from Art is Giving in our 

buildings throughout Cambridge and to support their mission of advancing pediatric 

cancer research, which is providing results and support to patients worldwide.” 

- Timothy M. Schoen 
CEO & President, BioMed Realty 
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Featured Artists 

 

Suzanne Hodes 

“When realizing my art, I’m profoundly 
moved by life experiences and my 
environment. I see the canvas as a 
stage on which to express these 
ideas. Oil painting is a very physically 
engaging activity. I paint instinctively 
with deliberate brushstrokes and a 
vivid palette. This work is painted 
mostly in my studio from recollection, 
imagination and sketches. My work is 
exhibited nationally with an emphasis 
in New York, Massachusetts and Maine.” 
 
 

     

Suzanne Hodes has been exhibiting her 
paintings, drawings and prints for many 
decades in the Boston area, New York 
and Florida. In 1982 she co-founded 
"Artists for Survival" to support the 
nuclear freeze and social justice.  Hodes 
grew up in New York City, studied with 
the legendary expressionist, Oskar 
Kokoschka in Salzburg, and earned a 
Fulbright grant to Paris as well as a 
Bunting fellowship grant to study in 
Israel.  Her work may be found in over 
600 collections including the Fogg Art 
Museum at Harvard University, the 
DeCordova Museum in Lincoln, MA, the 
Danforth Art Museum in Framingham, 
MA, the Portland Museum of Art in 
Maine, the Art Complex Museum in 
Duxbury, MA, and in many public and 
private collections. 

 

 

Lully Schwartz 
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New Lobby Art 
  

200 Sidney Street                                   One Kendall Square     
                                     Cambridge, MA  
 

 

 

 

Lobby and second and third floors 

at BioMed’s 200 Sidney Street. 

    

   

Lobby at Alexandria Real Estate Equities, Inc.’s  

One Kendall Square. 

"Whenever there are empty 

lobbies and walls, I always 

think of ways to 

incorporate more artwork. 

200 Sidney Street was a 

great opportunity to bring 

Art in Giving into another 

BioMed building. With 

three lobbies to fill, we 

were able to bring in the 

work of three different 

artists to complement the 

spaces.”  Lindsay Sard- 

Project Manager, BioMed 

Realty. 

 

“One Kendall 

Square is excited to 

become part of the 

Art in Giving 

family.  Tenants 

love the new 

artwork and have 

given lots of 

positive feedback.” 

Jeffrey Marcoux 

Senior Asset Services 

Coordinator, 

Alexandria Real 

Estate Equities, Inc. 
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News and Upcoming Events 
 

Edited By Christina Zinno 

For inquiries about Art in Giving, please email us at esmarkoff@artingiving.org or call/text us at (617) 877-4230. 

  
 

 

 

 

 

      

 

Attendees enjoy art and wine at IIDA’s Art Uncorked Event. 

 

               

 

Art in Giving Accepts Generous 

Donation from IIDA 

Members of Art in Giving accept a generous. 

donation.from IIDA. 

 

Audrey Markoff Displays  
Mosaics in New Studio 

 
Audrey Markoff, surrounded by new mosaics,  

moved into her new studio at SOWA in Boston. 

Artists’ Reception at Café Flour 

You are invited to join Art in Giving at Flour 
Bakery + Café for a reception featuring artwork 
by Nicholas Coley and Lisa Goren. Please join us 
to see some of the latest works by these 
talented artists, enjoy a beverage or sweet 
from Flour, and support Art in Giving. We look 
forward to seeing our existing clients and 
encourage everyone to bring a friend who might 
be interested in learning more about Art in 
Giving and its mission to eliminate childhood 
cancer.     
  
The reception will take place on Thursday, 
January 25th from 2-3:30 PM at Flour Bakery + 
Cafe, 40 Erie Street, Cambridge. 
 

Art in Giving met with IIDA members, 

Matthew Hyatt from Bergmeyer, Stefanie 

Comeau from CBT Architects, and Victoria 

Emig from SGA Architecture on October 18, 

2017 to accept a donation from the 

proceeds of the 2017 IIDA Art Uncorked 

event.  This fundraising opportunity took 

place at Waterfront Square in Boston. Every 

year, it celebrates artistic talents of 

architects and designers. The silent auction 

showcased a range of artistic creations 

including artists from Art in Giving. 

      


